
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

June 11, 2007                                               Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County 

Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of June 4, 2007, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Truette McQueen, County Appraiser, presented his 2008 budget for consideration.   

 

Mark Freel, Economic Development Director, came in and updated the board on what is 

going on.   

 

Ken Stelter, Custodian, brought in the information on what windows in the courthouse 

have been replaced and what ones are broken and need replaced.  The commissioners 

asked for Ken to get a quote on the broken ones.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, discussed roads and bridges.  John asked about 

the wage increases he requested several weeks ago.  Commissioner McGavran moved to 

accept the raises as proposed by John.  Commissioner McCullick seconded.  Motion 

carried.   

 

For the record, Commissioner McGavran left the meeting at 10:25 a.m. 

 

Janice Davidson, Emergency Management, brought up a letter agreeing to transfer the 

decontamination unit from the hospital to the county, which the commissioners signed.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 37.   

     

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m.   


